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April 25, 2018
To whom it may concern,

I would like to take this time to recognize Keiser University is a valued member of the
community. They consistently support educational, arts and STEM programs right here in Palm
Beach County. As President of the Women’s Chamber of Commerce of Palm Beach County,
Keiser University has always supported our programs that benefit businesswomen in the county.
We have hired a number of interns through the Career Services department that have all worked
out tremendously. The students are always ready and eager to learn all they can and grow their

business knowledge. They are always professional, organized and excited to learn.

Over the years, many Keiser students have received scholarships at Women’s Chamber
Foundation Annual Scholarship Luncheon. We are always very proud to support women and

girls who are looking to further their education at Keiser.

We look forward to continuing the relationship with Keiser University for many years to

come.

Sincerely,
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Heather Gray

President



